
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This year, Anti Bullying week is from Monday 13th November to Friday 17th November 2023. As a School, we 

will be supporting this event. During this week, there will be various activities related to this topic for the 

children to take part in, in SCARF lessons, assemblies and at breaktimes/lunchtimes. 

As well as the events which will be taking place in school, we have created a different theme for each day to 

make a noise about anti-bullying week.  

Monday 

13th 

November  
 

The children come into school in their uniform but also wearing “Odd socks”. 

This is to celebrate us all being different and remind us that it is good to stand out. 

Tuesday 

14th 

November  
The children come into school in their uniform but also having “Crazy hair”. 

We have crazy hair to show that difference can be fun! 

Wednesday 

15th 

November  
The children come into school in their uniform but also wearing a hat of any kind. 

This is because we take our hats off to good choices! Today is about making the right 

choices. 

Thursday 

16th 

November  
The children come into school in their uniform but also come equipped with a joke to tell 

their friends. 

We are telling jokes to show that bullying is not funny but jokes are. 

Friday 17th 

November 

 
The children come into school in their pyjamas or onesies or anything they find comfy. 

This is to show that we can put bullying to rest. 

This day will coincide with Children in Need where we will be raising money for Children in 

need by doing a sponsored Burpee event throughout the day.  

How many Burpees can you do in 1 minute? 

*Please note the only day the children don’t come in school uniform is Friday 17th November.  

We would love to see as many children take part in these activities as possible to really “Make a Noise” 

about anti-bullying and spread kindness everywhere we go.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Miss VahidiAnti-bullying Champion 


